
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 July  2020 

 

LBC Back-to-Building Plans: 

The elders have come up with a solid plan for the church to move service back inside the 

building. Lord willing, we will move back into the building for Sunday morning worship 

beginning on August 9 th . Everyone will have the option to attend one of two combined 

(Preaching & Lord’s Supper) services, either 8:30-9:45am or 10:30-11:45am Please stay 

tuned for more announcements in the coming weeks. 

 

LBC Live! 

We are so thankful that the Lord has allowed us to gather together again. However, we 

understand that some are still unable to attend in-person worship for various reasons, 
therefore, we are now pleased to provide live streaming of our outdoor services. Please visit the 
following link to tune in live, each Sunday morning at 9:00am! 

https://vimeo.com/433358230 

(All sermons will continue to be available via the website www.littletonbiblechapel.org, as well 

as on the LBC App which can be downloaded in the Apple App Store, or Google Play.) 

 

July Memory Passage: 

Acts 2:42 - ​And they devoted themselves to the apostles’  teaching and fellowship, to the breaking of 
bread and the prayers.    

This verse is foundational for all we do at LBC. It highlights the 4 essential functions of the 

church gathered. We do more, of course, but these are the fundamentals.  Just like any sports 
team can only be good if they are strong in the basics, a church can only be strong if they are 
secure in the fundamentals. Let it be said of us, as It was of the early church, that we devoted 
ourselves to the essentials.   

- Dave Lambert Jr. 

 

 

 



Here are a few additional announcements: 

Announcements: 

LBC Ladies​: There will be a Bridal shower for Katie Patrick on July 18th  at 2:00pm  at LBC. 

Katie is registered at both Target and Amazon.  

LBC Counseling Ministry 

The last few months have put a strain on most of us in various ways. There has been a rise in 

depression and anxiety, as well as family and marriage struggles. If you are struggling and could 
use help the LBC Counseling Ministry is available to support and come alongside you. Don’t be 
afraid to reach out for help or wait until the problems worsen. There is hope even in the darkest 
times! 

To request an appointment, click ​here​. 

CNC group: ​Meets each Thursday (7:00pm) at Darrell and Heather Ray’s house for a study on 1 

Timothy. For further information call Heather 720-380-9465. 

LBC Jr. High/High School: 

Youth Ministry Promotion Sunday: 

Jr High​ - All students going into 6th grade in the fall are invited to join the Jr High youth group 

Sunday, July 12th. 

The Jr High group meets at LBC on Sunday nights from 6:30pm - 8:00pm. 

Contact youthmin@littletonbiblechapel.org for more information. 

High School ​- Students who are going to be freshman (9th grade) this fall are invited to join the 

High School youth group Sunday, July 12th for a hike in Golden (1:00pm - 3:30pm).  Contact 
steve@littletonbiblechapel.org for more information. 

    

https://littletonbiblechapel.org/bc-counseling-request


   

 


